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TO:   Community Advisory Committee 
 
FROM:  Alisa Lembke, Board Clerk/Administrative Analyst 
    
SUBJECT: Receive Legislative End of Session update 
 
DATE:  September 22, 2022 
 

 
 
Information item.  VCE’s lobbyist, Mark Fenstermaker of Pacific Policy Group, prepared an “end of 
session” update for the Board’s September 8th meeting. The information in the report includes the 
status of key legislative issues from the last week of the legislative session that concluded August 31, as 
well as updates on legislation VCE has been monitoring.  Because the Governor has 30 days to sign or 
veto bills that reach his desk, another brief update will be provided to the Board in October that 
reflects the Governor’s action. As a reminder, VCE’s support and oppose letters are available on the 
Legislation page of VCE’s website.   
 
 
 
 

https://valleycleanenergy.org/wp-content/uploads/Item-7-Legislative-Update-9-8-22-1.pdf
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https://valleycleanenergy.org/legislation/

